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Community Update 
Representative Linda Ichiyama 

 

House District 32: Moanalua, Salt Lake, Aliamanu 
Room 327 - Phone # (808) 586-6220 

 

 
Aloha Friends and Neighbors, 
 
As we move into the fall months we are busy preparing for 
the upcoming 2016 legislative session.  I am humbled by the 
opportunity to represent District 32 in the State House.          
I look forward to working with you to improve our 
community.  I welcome your thoughts and suggestions.  
Please feel free to contact me at my office at (808) 586-6220 
or email repichiyama@capitol.hawaii.gov. 
 
My best wishes to you and your family for a safe and 
bountiful Thanksgiving! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Keiki Corner Donations 
The Keiki Corner booth for the Moanalua Elementary 
School Fun Fair is still in need of donations of the following 
items: 
 

 Books (adult & children) 

 Board/Electronic Games 

 Sporting Goods 

 Seasonal/Holiday Items 

 Crafts 

 School Supplies 

 Jewelry (adult & children) 

 Bags/Purses 

 Toys 

 Stuffed Animals 

 Collectibles 

 DVDs & CDs 
  

It’s a great time to clean out your children’s toy 
chests and closets before the holidays. Profits from 
this booth go to help with the many programs and 
activities for all of our MES children. 
 

Please bring in items marked “Keiki Corner” and 
place them off on the left side of the MES cafeteria 
stage before or after school from now until 
Wednesday, November 18th.  Mahalo for your help! 

 
 

 

 

 

Moanalua Middle School was selected to receive a Resources for 

Enrichment, Athletics, Culture, and Health (R.E.A.C.H.) grant in 

the amount of $13,750.  Grant funds will be used to expand 

current non-instructional hours programs by providing for sports 

equipment (volleyball, cheerleading, soccer, track, etc.), 

robotics/VEX supplies and equipment, competition/club fees and 

after-school bus transportation. 

 

. 

 

Friday, November 20, 2015 

2:00pm-8:00pm 

Moanalua Elementary School 

School 

R.E.A.C.H. Award Grant Presented to 

Moanalua Middle School 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nurture your child with the love of reading by attending a Children's Storytime session! Storytime 
introduces preschool children to quality literature in an entertaining and enriching atmosphere. It provides 
the child with an opportunity to learn new words, to be exposed to new concepts, and to interact with new 
friends in a group experience. Storytime acquaints children with a wide range of library materials and 
resources, as well as encourages the development of a lifelong love of books and reading. 
 

Salt Lake-Moanalua Public Library 
3225 Salt Lake Blvd, Honolulu, HI 96818 
(808) 831-6831 
For infants to children age 4 

Fridays at 10:30 a.m. 
 

Children will experience music, movement, colors, numbers, ABCs, flannel story and craft. All children must be accompanied by 
a parent or caregiver. Please check with the library to confirm weekly sessions as schedules are subject to change. Programs 
will not be held on State holidays. Notify the library at least ten days in advance to request a sign language interpreter or if 
other special accommodation is needed. 

 

 
 

Community Meeting Schedule 
 

Moanalua Gardens Community Association 
7:00pm Tuesday, December 1, 2015 

at Moanalua Middle School 
 

Moanalua Valley Community Association 
5:00pm Sunday, December 6, 2015 

 

Neighborhood Board # 18 (Salt Lake/Aliamanu/Foster Village) 
Recess – Month of December 

 

 

Salt Lake-Moanalua Public Library 

COMMITTEE ON HIGHER EDUCATION 

 
The House Committee on Higher Education held an informational 

briefing with UH officials on the university's legal contracts and 

processes. Discussions included the internal control and processes 

with contracts, dispute resolution and employment matters for 

executives and athletic coaches. 
 

Rep. Ichiyama is pictured with Sen. Kim, Chair Choy and Rep. Tsuji 

at the October 27, 2015 informational briefing. 

 


